Coastal Quilters Guild
General Meeting, December 11, 2003
St. Andrews Church, Santa Barbara, CA

Susan West called the meeting to order at 7:00. She
announced that the church will be having a Living Nativity
from 7:30-8:00 on. Dec. 21, 22, 23.

Diane Eardley from membership presented a thank-you gift of
the book, Batiks and Beyond from the Board to Susan.

Kathy Laabs presented the placemats to Margaret Young from
the CAC Senior Nutrition Program in Carp.

Show and Tell: Sandy Wilmot, Marcie Langford, Marcia Moore,
Sandy Mack, Linda Fleming, Melissa Frolli, Kathy Rose,
Ingrid Bergere, Naomi Hicks, Lena Scharfeld, Paulette Ley,
Isabel Downs, Maureen Hyland, Sandy Hess, Celeste White,
Cynthia Manzer, Barbara Ortiz.

Angela Moll presented an overview of next years speakers.
Joyce Ball presented a book, purchased with memorial funds
to the library. This book has a memorial to members lost
during this past year. The book is The Quilts of Gee'’s
Bend.

Susan west and Joyce Ball presented the 2004 Board to the
members.

Jan Beckert presented BOM, won by Ingrid Bergere, as well
as recognizing all in the guild who contributed 12 months
worth of blocks.

Door Prizes included a $250 gift certificate from Blue
Island, won by Bobbi Tacoma, other winners were Dorothy
Fitch, Debbie Sears, Vickie Manahan, Kathy 0O'Neil an Marci
Langford.

The 2003 Opportunity Quilt was won by Gail Tinsley.

Wanda Livernois, Susan West and Diane Eardley presented
antique and significant quilts from their collections as a
program in lieu of Earlene Fowler who had to cancel.

Respectfully Submitted:

Penny Odom






